
From: Mckenna Lorna: H&F <Lorna.Mckenna@lbhf.gov.uk>  
Sent: 05 January 2024 09:36 
To: Evans Dan - AW-CU <  
Cc: Cardwell Kris J - AW-CU  
Subject: RE: Reference: 2023/01892/LAPR - North End Road Post Office 363 North End Road London 
SW6 1NW  
 
Hi Dan,  
 
I hope you’re well.  
 
I have just called and left a voicemail, would you be able to give me a call back when 
you get a moment to discuss the below conditions.  
 
 
Kind regards 
Lorna McKenna 
Licensing Compliance Officer 
 
From: Daniel.Evans 
Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2024 2:55 PM 
To: Mckenna Lorna: H&F <Lorna.Mckenna@lbhf.gov.uk> 
Cc: Cardwell Kris J - AW-CU   
Subject: RE: Reference: 2023/01892/LAPR - North End Road Post Office 363 North End Road London 
SW6 1NW  
 
Hi Lorna  
 
Apologies for the delayed response . 
 
Following a meeting with the solicitor he has requested time to discuss with his client and we are 
due to speak again on Tuesday before confirm the changes however we do expect to change this 
conditions.  
 
Sorry for any inconvenience this causes, but I will update you as soon as I can. 
 
Thanks  
 
Dan 
 
Dan Evans 
Police Constable 4290AW 
Licensing Officer – Hammersmith and Fulham  
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